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Re Ambharic Service Misreport/Misinformation

We have here above sent our protest/complaint direct to the SBS Amharic service over its interview/ presentation of an in-
dividual claiming to be the chairperson of our association the International Ethiopian Women's Organization IEWO). The
interviewee was at one a time a member of the IEWO leadership but had been removed this pos five years ago and the 1E-
WO had continued with its leadership, chairperson, pal talk room, web site, etc... We have asked the SBS Amharic service to
admit its mistake in this clear and condemnable identity theft.

It is to be noted that the SBS Amharic service headed by a former intelligence officer of the totalitarian Mengistu regime
has on the past been interviewing the criminals of the Red Terror (Mengistu and his deputy Fikre Sellasie) and other crimi-
nals.

We haev asked a few web sites who had posted the said interview to remove it from their posting.

The Leadership committee of the [EWO



